SUPERIOR SUBAREA PLANNING PROJECT

Let's continue the conversation regarding the future of the Superior Marketplace!

The Town of Superior's Planning Commission invites you to attend a community meeting on **November 13th from 11:30 AM -1:00 PM at Superior Town Hall**. Please RSVP by contacting **emilyc@superiorcolorado.gov.** Lunch will be provided.

WHERE WE'VE BEEN

Last summer, nearly **600 people** participated in the second round of community engagement for Northwest Superior! As part of this outreach, the community had the opportunity to explore and provide feedback on three alternative futures for the Superior Marketplace.

WHERE WE'RE HEADED

Building on input provided by stakeholders and the community, the Planning Commission – with support from a consultant team – has developed a preliminary set of recommendations for consideration. Participants will have the opportunity to take a "deeper dive" into these recommendations to discuss and provide input on preliminary:

- Physical recommendations for the marketplace including new street connections, integration of public space, and a broader mix of uses
- Strategies for implementation

Your input will be used to refine these recommendations before they are presented to the Town Board later this year.

